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To: Mark Hamlin, Director of Regulatory Policy

From: Theresa Stir, Executive Director

Date: June 18, 2012

Re: CSI Review of Proposed Rules (No Change and Ameﬁded Rules)

The Common Sense Initiative {CSI) had no recommendations regarding the No Change Rule Package or
the 2012 Amended Rule Package. Therefore, the Ohio Veterinary Medical Licensing Board will file the

rules as proposed with JCARR the first week of July.

Thank you for your patience in working with the Board during the Business Impact Analysis p'rocess.
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